
Dear Senators,
I support the passage of HB 2929-A4. The -A4 amendment will ensure public access to police disciplinary records and protect 
Oregonians from unchecked police misconduct. The trust between the public and the police who are tasked with serving them has 
been severely eroded. Public access to police disciplinary records will go a long way to restoring the confidence of the public in law 
enforcement. One only needs to open up a paper or turn on the tv to see daily coverage of protestors demanding significant change 
and transparency in law enforcement. Please vote yes on HB 2929-A4


